
 
 

 
Welcome from the Chair of Governors. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to find out more about Woodfield Community 
Primary School and the exciting challenges that we have for someone 
stepping into the role of Headteacher. 
 
We believe in a positive, growth mind-set for our whole school community. 
 
We will achieve this through consistent leadership and management ensuring 
everyone feels safe, is an independent learner with high expectations, 
standards and clear goals. 
 
We give young people the attitude, confidence and skills to achieve whatever 
they want to achieve. 
 
This Headteacher role represents an opportunity for a person with exceptional 
leadership skills to build on the existing educational qualities offered by our 
school.  They will have the opportunity to provide outstanding education for all 
our children, building strong links with the wider community. 
 
We have been on a rapid improvement journey at Woodfield Community 
Primary School as the reward for our hard work was a Good rating by Ofsted 
in its June 2016 inspection.  There is still much to do however. 
 
The successful candidate will need to demonstrate that they are an 
inspirational leader who can make a difference to the outcomes of all pupils. 
 
The successful candidate must show that they have the vision, knowledge 
and skills to guide the school forward. 
 
We are committed to this appointment process and you should be aware that 
referees would be asked the following question: “Are you aware of any child 
protection allegations in relation to this person?  If so, please provide details.” 
 
If you believe you can meet the challenge, we look forward to receiving your 
application. 
 
The closing data for applications is (INSERT DATE) 
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“Where we celebrate success” 


